e
MEMORANDUM
TO: Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor & Town Board Members
FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation
DATE: 4/13/2022
SUBJECT: Donations

Request by Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to accept the
following donations for the Brentwood Fundraiser Project:

Alan Bonistall Electrical Contractor $400.00
Calcagni, Inc. $400.00
Arcuri Alarm Systems, Inc. $ 400.00
Artuso’s Pastry Inc. $ 400.00
Cassin & Cassin LLP $ 400.00
Dempsey Family $ 400.00

P.A. Ferraro Landscaping, Inc. $ 400.00



